
Final Parent Notice- May, 2016 

Harkins Middle scHool draMa club presents… 

 

 

 

Dress Rehearsal for Murder 
 

Dear Parents, 

Drama Festival is fast approaching! (May 16th- May 18th) Here are a few important points of information to 

know about our trip: 

- Ticket money and fees: $165 due at the latest by Wednesday, May 11thth.   Remember, students may 

sell tickets for the entire total of their trip. The draw for the basket will happen upon our return.  

-  We’re staying at Lady Dunn Hall on the UNB Campus…… Residence Life Phone #: 506-453-5010. 

- Ms Barrieau’s cell phone # is 1-506-625-3870 in case of emergency.  There are usually pay phones and 

calling cards available on campus.  Have students program this number into their cell phones, if 

applicable. 

- We will perform Dress Rehearsal for Murder in the Black Box on Tuesday at 12:15pm.   

- We will be taking in shows and workshops during the day.  There will be a social Tuesday night for the 

students (and our chaperones will be in attendance).  We may visit the mall, although it will tough with 

time restraints this year (If we do, we will take the transit bus there and walk back).   

- We will return between 8:30 and 9pm on Wednesday to Harkins Middle School.  We’ll give you a ring 

when we’re within 15 minutes of the school. 

- We plan to have fun while learning this week!    

Thank you for your support during ‘crunch time’.  This production is sure to be a hit! 

Ms Barrieau & Ms Beers 

 

PS- Our public performance at home will take place Wednesday, May 25th at 6pm at MVHS.  If you 

can’t make it to this evening performance, you can come that day to the performance at the school for 

Harkins students, time TBA. 

 



 

Things to Remember to Bring to Drama Festival, May 16th-May 18th, 2016 

 

****Your Costume and Props**** 

- Good walking sneakers 
- Extra spending money 
- Towels, face-clothes and optional flip-flops for the shower 
- Shampoo, soap etc. 
-  An optional light Blanket and/or pillow for traveling etc. 
- All other basic travel apparel (Clothing for 3 days, toothbrush & paste, …)   
- Water bottle 
- Lanyard for keys 
 

Please note: 

-  Electronics are acceptable to bring, but are not allowed in the theatres during plays.  You must pay special 

attention not to lose your device since we will not interrupt our time at the festival, looking for lost phones etc.   

-  PLEASE KEEP PACKING LIGHT!  We must take 36+ people and their luggage on one bus and packing the bus can 

prove to be very challenging.  If possible, bring softer gym-like bags, since they fit under the seats much easier.    

 

We will be loading the bus at 8:20am Monday morning.  Please meet in the gym and be ready to roll for that time. We 

will return between 8:30 and 9pm on Wednesday.  Ms Barrieau will have her cellphone at all times, for emergencies 

only: 625-3870.  There are pay phones and phone cards available on site for students. 

 

Thanks! 

 

Ms Barrieau & Ms Beers 

 


